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RECREATION 

 LBP (youth baseball) and LSP (youth softball) wrapped up the season on Super Saturday 

June 11th. 

 Myers Park Day Camp is set to begin at the end of the month, it is going to be the biggest 

ever. 

 Travel baseball and softball begin this week. 

 The new website is up and running, we have had several people give us positive feedback 

that it is much simpler to use and navigate. It is also much easier on the back end for us to 

change and add to. 

 Field usage has been in high demand this Spring, we have hosted several soccer groups as 

well as lacrosse. We are planning to increase our field space next to the old town barn by 

the end of the year. 

 It has become increasingly difficult to find shirts, uniforms, and hats for our teams to 

wear, everything is backordered. 

PARKS 

 We had an amazing car show at Myers Park on June 5th, we had 108 cars enter the show. 

It was a great fundraiser for our youth cheerleading. Thank you to Lisa Munro for 

organizing this event.  

 On August 13th we will have THE DESTINATION BAND in Myers Park for a huge 

fundraiser for Lansing Lunchbox Program. 

 We have been dealing with several water issues at Myers Park that you may have noticed 

because we have had to dig up several water lines. We have finally resolved the issue by 

by-passing one section of pinched line. Thank you to Bolton Point for all your assistance. 

 Our marina channel lights have finally arrived (after being backordered several months) 

we installed those this week. 

 We have reviewed the bids for the Myers Park Project and have made our decision. We 

ended up receiving 5 proposals. 

 Lansing Center Trail has had a couple volunteers come forward to help with mowing, 

they started last week. 

 Camping and pavilions continue to be in high demand, pavilions more so over the last 

few weeks.  

 Backorders on equipment and supplies continue to be frustrating for our team. 

 Congratulations, to the Finger Lakes Land Trust on the closing on the Bell Station 

property.  

 


